Letter Issued to all tenants – October 2016

A chara,

Service of Heating Systems

I wish to remind you that your central heating boiler needs to be serviced each year and the servicing of the boiler in the house you are living in is your own responsibility.

When you arrange and pay for the servicing of the boiler please make sure that you get a service certificate from your plumber or registered gas installer and keep the certificate in a safe place.

If/when you make a request for a repair to your central heating boiler the Council will ask for a copy of your boiler service certificate. If you have not had your boiler serviced then any repairs required will be your responsibility.

For your own benefit make sure that your oil tank does not run dry and that oil lines are not clogged by dirt getting into the lines by tipping  tanks  up as this can lead to air and/or dirt getting into the oil boiler and stopping it working.  Any problems with oil fired boilers caused by allowing oil to run out, tipping oil tanks up or any other problems with heating systems caused by the tenant are the responsibility of the tenant and the cost of fixing any such problem will be charged to the tenant.

For information purposes a list of registered OFTEC Registered Technicians and Registered Gas Installers is attached. You are advised that inclusion on this list does not imply or in any way indicate that Monaghan County Council endorse, guarantee or certify the work of any of the individual firms referred to. 

Control of Dogs

You are advised that the Tenant Handbook outlines that certain breeds of dogs are not allowed in Council properties. These dogs are defined as “Controlled Breeds” under the Control of Dogs Regulations 1998. These dogs include the following

· American Pit Bull Terrier

· English Bull Terrier

· Staffordshire Bull Terrier

· Bull Mastiff

· Doberman Pinscher

· German Shepherd ( Alsatian)

· Rhodesian Ridgeback

· Rottweiler

· Japanese Akita

· Japanese Tosa

· Strains and crosses of these dogs

You are advised that If you own a dog within one of these categories and it stays at your council property you are in breach of your tenancy agreement and are putting your tenancy at risk.

